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Minutes
Advisory Board for the Easton Senior Center

October 13, 2020 - 3:30 p.m. Easton Senior Center

Present: Mary Ann Freeman; Althea J. Falco; Sally England; Wendy Bowditch; Anne Fiyalka and Patricia
Camuto {via phane conference); Prabha Gupta; Val Buckley; Joan Kirk.

Excused Absence: Beth Ross; Eunice Hanson; Randy Shapiro.

1.

Mary Ann Freeman called the meeting to order at 3:40 p.m. All attending members wore
masks and seating was six feet apart from one another.

Sally England moved to approve the minutes of the Advisory Board Meeting of September 8,
2020. Prabha Gupta seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

Val Buckley addressed the following items in her Executive Director's Report. A new custodian
for the Center was hired. The Center has opened on a limited basis and extra cleaning is being
done between and after the public has come into the Center. Flu shots were given at the Center
in conjunction with CVS on October 7™. Over 270 people received the vaccine. A schedule is
being complied to offer pneumonia and shingles shots. September weather was warm and
outside programs were held. Beginning October 1%, some programs have been moved inside
the Center. St. Dimitrie Church donated hundreds of hard covered books to be added to the
Center’s library. New chairs for the front room have been ordered and should be delivered to
the Center shortly. '

The Center’s “Estate Items Sale” began on October 1, 2020. There was attendance by
appointment and those that could not attend, sent checks to add to the sales made in house. To
date, the event has netted $1,366.00. The sale will run through the end of October.

New business items were discussed. The Holiday Boutique will begin on November 16, 2020
and run through December 21, 2020. The “12 Days of Christmas Raffle” is scheduled, with
tickets becoming available in the beginning of November. The drawing for the raffle will be done
on December 19, 2020 during the boutique sale. Fund raising for the Center and donations to
the Center continue. To date, the Center has received $37,000.00.

Wendy Bowditch moved to adjourn the meeting. Sally England seconded the motion. Motion
carried unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m.

The next scheduled meeting of the Advisory Board for the Easton Senior Center is November 10,
2020 at 3:30 p.m. at the Easton Senior Center.

Submitted by Althea J. Falco, Secretary
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